
From:
To: Laura Friend
Subject: RE: NRCB - Notice of Filed Request for Board Review
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 6:01:20 AM

Re:  Notice of Filed Request for Board Review and Rebuttal Opportunity 
Decision Summary LA19036 / Arie and Willemina Muilwijk  

Hello,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above noted issue.

Concern about the water quality in the water table that supplies our well
is my primary concern.  There is a demonstrated, documented history by
the applicants of ignoring requirements and regulations that are in place
for the protection of all.  In light of this and the fact that this project has
continued to be built without the proper authorizations in place, even
after contact from the governing body demonstrates intent to continue
the illegal activities.  Also as proper data on the building of the waste
containment and other things does not appear to have authoritative
inspection data, the possibility of contamination cannot be reasonably
downplayed.

What safeguards are there for people affected by this endeavour to make
sure future actions will be legal and requirements adhered to?  What
checks and balances are there to prevent further disregard for legal
requirements and public safety?  Who pays for regular checks of household
water to ensure the safety of the families in the areas?

Thank you for taking these concerns into consideration.

John Green

Ft. Macleod, AB
T0L0Z0

Sent from my Galaxy

-------- Original message --------
From: Laura Friend <Laura.Friend@nrcb.ca>
Date: 2021-02-05 6:19 a.m. (GMT-07:00)
To: Laura Friend <Laura.Friend@nrcb.ca>
Cc: "'codymeth@telus.net'" <codymeth@telus.net>, "'cindyc@mdwillowcreek.com'"
<cindyc@mdwillowcreek.com>, Bill Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@nrcb.ca>, Fiona Vance



<Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca>, Andy Cumming <Andy.Cumming@nrcb.ca>, John Brown
<John.Brown@nrcb.ca>, Sylvia Kaminski <Sylvia.Kaminski@nrcb.ca>, Janet Harvey
<Janet.Harvey@nrcb.ca>, Nora Decosemo <Nora.Decosemo@nrcb.ca>
Subject: NRCB - Notice of Filed Request for Board Review

Please refer to the attachment.

 

Laura Friend

Manager, Board Reviews

Natural Resources Conservation Board

Email:  laura.friend@nrcb.ca

Phone: 403-297-8269
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